
Erin Bennett  
       Calhoun, GA | erinpb@southern.edu 

 
November 15, 2020 
Administrator of Eastchester Family Services Cartersville  
483 E Main St  
Cartersville, GA 30121 
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I have read Eastchester’s career posting with interest. The agency makes a great 
impact on the community by providing a magnitude of services to families. Identifying 
and implementing services to improve the well-being of children and families is a goal of 
Eastchester.   
 
I have recently graduated with a MSW degree. I have over three years of experience 
working with children and families through internships and employment. I have gained a 
considerable amount of knowledge relating to children and families as well as 
implementing services to improve their safety and well-being. Having the opportunity to 
intern at Eastchester, I gained the needed experience to meet the goals of the agency. 
 
I would very much appreciate discussing a time to meet and further explaining my 
expertise and qualifications for the therapist role at Eastchester. Accompanying this 
letter is my resume with thorough details of my career achievements.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
Erin Bennett  
 


